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I am not able to comment in person so here is my written objection to this bill.  It would appear that this bill is
simply an attempt by lawmakers to pass some sort of reform regardless if there is any logic to it.  Reaching into
someones home to tell them how they should store their property and criminalize said storage if it doesn't meet the
states ideologies turned laws.  That stinks of over reach!  I lock my firearms because i am a responsible man. 
Stop trying to justify gun laws when state and federal crime statistics can dispute any reasoning behind politicized
gun laws.  The constitution of the united states should be gospel.  It was written as our country needed guiding
principles for the future.  It applied then and still applies today yet the only part of the constitution that some people
are trying to change is the 2nd amendment. That amendment was written as if our forefathers knew we would
eventually have to fight for our rights to arm/protect ourselves individually and as a country.  
  Stop wasting tax payers money trying to put law abiding gun owners under the states thumb just to get a political
victory! 
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